
 
          March 25, 2019 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
It is my honor to write a letter of recommendation for Sammie Dubrow, who has 
been a valued member of the Striar Hebrew Academy of Sharon after school 
program for almost three years. 
 
Sammie first came to us in the fall of 2016, volunteering to help with our program. 
Her warmth, dependability, and work ethic were noticed and appreciated by 
everyone. By her third year, she had become indispensible, and her time with us 
evolved into a paid position. 
 
Sammie has been a joy to work with, and the children really love her. She is relaxed 
and fun, but also has a maturity and thoughtful attitude that is wonderful to be 
around. I trust her completely in all her dealings with the children, she seems to 
know the right things to say and do to contribute to, and improve any situation. 
 
I can’t emphasize how confident I am in Sammie’s abilities and in her potential in all 
her future endeavors. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or 
clarifications. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sharon Piran 
After School Program, grades K-5, Striar Hebrew Academy of Sharon 
Sharpir1@aol.com 
781-308-8775 


